

Evergreen Elementary School

520 West River Street * Cave Junction * Oregon * 97523

David Regal, Principal Erica Lundberg, Office Manager Jannie Heller, Title 1 Coordinator

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev

Billie Patton, Secretary Molly Kitchens, Office Clerk Phone: 541-592-3136

A Message from Mr. Regal

Welcome Back Evergreen Families,

Hopefully everyone had a "FANTASTIC" spring break! I am optimistic that "OUR" students are ready to finish up the school year on a positive note; academically, behaviorally, and socially. We have just over 2 months left before summer is here and still have a lot of learning to cover during this time. Our teachers have been working hard in grade level teams to provide your students with quality education based on their individual needs. They have been looking at student data from various assessments to best serve your child/children and create engaging lesson plans for them. Our staff continues to amaze me with all the hard work they put in on a daily basis to best address the needs of every individual. Spring time is a very busy time here at Evergreen and I just wanted to remind parents that if you are planning on volunteering at school or going on a field trip with your child's class, you must fill out the appropriate paperwork in the office with Molly Kitchens at least a week before you plan on volunteering. If you have any questions regarding volunteering at Evergreen, please contact Molly Kitchens at 541-592-3136......

Parents, please remember if your afterschool plans change for your child/children, the office staff would appreciate a note be brought into the office by you or your student prior to school. It is very busy here in the afternoon when students are leaving and it is difficult to call and check on afterschool plans for students. We realize that emergencies arise and we will have to make last minute changes, but if you know ahead of time that your child is deviating from their regular afterschool plan, PLEASE SEND A NOTE. Thanks for assistance in this matter......

Let's continue to have a great school year and finish strong these last couple of months.......

Thanks for your support,

David Regal

IMPORTANT

** Families of 5th and 4th grade students**

it is imperative that your student be here and on time during their science inquiry dates.

! 5th Grade-Monday, April 15-Thursday, April 18

! 4th Grade-Monday, April 22-Thursday, April 25

Three Rivers School District

Volume 1, Issue 6 April 1, 2013



Mr. Regal being made into a human sundae because of the strong effort the kids put into bringing pennies in for the penny drive.

Inside this issue:

3rd Grade Art	2
Oregon Trail Projects	2
Evergreen Calendar	3
March SOM	3
Site Council	3
Special Education	3
B&G Calendar	4